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SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS
COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

January 17,2017

Dr. Ray Keck

Interim President

Texas A&M University-Commerce
P.O. Box 3011

Commerce, TX 75428

Dear Dr. Keck:

Thank you for your letter of June 16, 2016, providing notification of the closure of the Bachelor
of Arts and the Bachelor of Science in Health degree programs.

No new students will be admitted to the programs with final program closure scheduled for
August 2018. Only two students remain in the program and they will be notified by email of the
closure. One student is changing her major and the other student needs four remaining courses
for completion of the program. Individual advising sessions will be held as necessary in order to
answer any questions and to discuss final coursework.

Faculty and staff associated with the programs will be reassigned since faculty members are
qualified to teach in other programs in the Department of Health and Human Performance.

We approve closure of the Bachelor of Arts and the Bachelor of Science in Health degree
programs.

Best regards,

Kévin W. Sightler, PRyD.
Director of Substantive Change
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ce: Dr. Shonda Gibson, Executive Director for Institutional Effectiveness and Research
Dr. Mary P. Kirk
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